February and March were
busy for Emergency Medical
Services. -

During the first. part of
February, Sarah and 1 taught
an EMT refresher course, and
~then a CPR course for the nurs-
ing staff at P.H.S.

The week of the 15th,
‘we taught an emergency trau-
-ma technician course at Dead-
horse. to borough employees.
Thanks should go to the ser-
vice area 10 staff for their sup-
port and cooperation during
- our class.

The week of March 1st, 1




